
  

 

         
 

Target Talk – MAY 2020 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE IS CURRENTLY NO EVENTS 
CALENDAR FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE; HOWEVER, WE 
ASK THAT YOU CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR UPDATES AS 
RESTRICTIONS ARE LIFTED AND EVENTS ARE RE-
OPENED.  
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING TENATIVELY 
SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, JUNE 8TH 7PM.  
 
STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY! 
 
 
 
 
Mother Lode Gun Club 
PO BOX 1759 
Jamestown, California 95327 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maintenance Schedule  
 
Wednesday, June 3rd  8 AM – 2 PM.   
ALL of our ranges will be shut down so 
that maintenance work can be done on 
the grounds. Signs will be posted. 

Indoor Range 
 
The indoor range will be closed to 
any shooting use during the months of 
May, June and July. 
 

MOTHER LODE 
GUN CLUB 

Established 1939 
https://motherlodegunclub.com 

2020 Board of Directors 
(209) 288-2419 

 
President:  Stephanie Miller 
Vice-President: Jim Christensen 
Secretary:  Elaine Wolfgang 
Treasurer:  Yvonne Collins 
Members-At-Large: 

Klayton Powell 
               Dale Mattier 
Security: Jim Collins 
Membership: 

Ron Proctor 
Robert (Bob) Gandolfo 

Dave Clevenger 
Webmaster:  Rickee Hill 
Maintenance:  Don Farmer 
 
 


